
Dear colleagues,

This is the second announcement for the 10th International Workshop on Graph 
Labeling (IWOGL 2018), to be held at Ball State University in Muncie, Indiana, USA on 
September 26-28, 2018.

Registration is now open at the IWOGL 2018 website, http://www.cs.bsu.edu/iwogl , 
where you can also find information about the scientific program of the workshop, travel 
and airport information, and group rates on local hotels.

The registration deadline for the conference will be September 3rd, 2018, with a 
registration fee of $200; registration after that date will be $230. This includes a 
conference banquet on Thursday, September 27. For any problems or questions 
concerning the registration, please email us at IWOGL@bsu.edu .

If you would like to apply to give a 15 minute contributed talk at the workshop, please 
send an email to IWOGL@bsu.edu with your name, affiliation, and proposed talk title, 
and with the attached LaTeX abstract template filled in, as soon as possible, but no later 
than August 28, 2018.

We will inform the selected contributed speakers as soon as possible. We especially 
encourage graduate students, early-career faculty, and traditionally underrepresented 
groups to contribute abstracts.

Just after IWOGL, the 60th Midwest Graph Theory Conference (MIGHTY LX) will take 
place at Purdue University Fort Wayne, in Fort Wayne, Indiana, on September 28-29, 
2018. We expect that many researchers may be interested in both conferences and we 
are making plans to provide travel from Muncie to Fort Wayne for some participants on 
September 28. MIGHTY will have no registration fee, and more information will soon be 
available at http://users.pfw.edu/walshm/mightylx/#. Please feel free to email Professor 
Lowell Beineke at beineke@pfw.edu with questions about MIGHTY.

We plan to publish proceedings of selected papers presented at IWOGL 2018 in a 
special issue of AKCE International Journal of Graphs and Combinatorics. More 
information will be forthcoming.

Please feel free to forward the information about IWOGL and MIGHTY to anyone else 
who might be interested, or to contact us at IWOGL@bsu.edu. We hope you will 
participate.

Best wishes,
The IWOGL organizing committee
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